
 
  

  
 

 

From: 
To: Forestry FLS Communities 
Subject: Glen more 
Date: 15 February 2024 23:54:13 

Sir 

As a local resident I would like to offer my full support to this application.  The current arrangements are of poor 
quality and do not offer the  high standard required by locals and tourists.  Opening hours are not consistent, the 
food offering is equally inconsistent and often disappointing.  The location is superb.  In the right hands this could 
by the door to the Cairngorms with a fantastic visitor centre.  The local history, culture and sport could be 
represented alongside a fantastic food outlet. 
The fact that all of this could benefit local communities is surely the aim. 

I could not be stronger in my support. 

Regards 
Sent from my iPad 
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